
Title VI Public Notice 

The Near Northwest Management District (d.b.a. NNMD) hereby gives public notice that it is the 

NNMD’s policy to assure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil 

Rights Restoration Act of 1987, and related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. 

Title VI requires that no person in the United States of America shall, on the grounds of race, 

color, or national origin, be excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 

otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal financial 

assistance.  

 

Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice under 

Title VI has a right to file a formal complaint with NNMD. Any such complaint must be in writing 

or by phone and filed with the NNMD Civil Rights Coordinator within one hundred-eighty (180) 

days following the date of the alleged discriminatory occurrence. Civil Rights Discrimination 

Complaint Forms may be obtained from this office at no cost to the complainant by calling 713-

895-8021.  

 

If you would like to file with Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Regional Office, please send a 

written complaint to FTA Region VI, 819 Taylor Street, Room 8A36, Fort Worth, TX 76102. A 

complainant may also file a complaint directly with the FTA by filing a complaint with the Office 

of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New 

Jersey Ave., SE, Washington, DC 20590. 

 

If you like more information on Title VI, please visit the NNMD website (http://www.nnmd.org/), 

or contact NNMD via phone 713-895-8021, via email GrowNear1@nnmd.org or via mail: 7603 

Antoine Drive, Houston, TX 77088. 

 

NNMD will provide translations of all requested documents or provide a translator at any public 

meetings at no cost. 

 

This notice is to be posted in the NNMD offices and on the NNMD website (http://www.nnmd.org/). 

 


